
Reformed Church in America
Classis of the Southwest Leadership Team 
Minutes of Leadership Team Meeting by e-mail on  March 31, 2014. 

MEMBERS PRESENT BY e-mail: Rev. Dr. Jim Poit,  Rev. Dr. Randy Wieland, Rev. Gary Jarvis, Rev.  
Dr.  Ted Vandeberg, Rev. Susan Hetrick, Pastor Richard Caballero, and Lynn Fischer.

Request from the Rosemont Trustee's.
Trustee plan for the Rosemont property is to let it go dark for a few months.  However it would be 
helpful to know the value of the property.  An appraisal firm has been contacted, they have submit a 
price of $1800 for doing the appraisal.

Recommendation: The concept/plan be approved and authorize the Classis Treasurer to pay for the 
appraisal.  This classis would be reimbursed from future use or sale of the property. 

The recommendation was approved by e-mail vote 2014/21  

Respectfully submitted 

Lynn Fischer, Stated Clerk
Classis of the Southwest, RCA


